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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

It has been a privilege to have a friend who is

a Sannyasin Follower of Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh.

She has shared with me some tapes of His discourses
and I have found them very uplifting and helpful.

I feel He has a great message for us all and feel

he is a World Religious Leader.
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